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        November 22, 2017 

 

Medical Marijuana Program Implementation Status Update 

 

The Division of Medical Marijuana, in collaboration with the North Dakota Office of 

Management and Budget (OMB) and the North Dakota Information Technology Department 

(ITD), has released the Request for Proposal (RFP) for the medical marijuana tracking system. 

What is the purpose? 

• In order for the Medical Marijuana Program to be implemented in an efficient and 

effective manner, an adequate information management system must be in place. 

• The North Dakota Department of Health is required to purchase an electronic system to 

aid in inventory management and seed-to-sale tracking of marijuana, usable marijuana 

and medical marijuana waste.  The system will also assist with registration of 

compassion centers and all cardholders, including qualifying patients, designated 

caregivers, and compassion center agents.  In addition, the system will have the capacity 

to generate reports required by state law. 

What is the timeline? 

• RFP released-November 21, 2017 

• Deadline for the receipt of proposals-December 27, 2017 (3 p.m. CST) 

• Notice of Intent to Award-approximately January 26, 2018 

• Contract with selected vendor executed-approximately February 28, 2018 

The complete RFP can be viewed by clicking this link:  Tracking System RFP 

 

 

  

mailto:medmarijuana@nd.gov
http://www.ndhealth.gov/MM/
https://apps.nd.gov/csd/spo/services/bidder/displaySolicitation.htm?solNo=110.7-17-079

